
 

 

  

 

PhD opportunity  

An IRL (International Research Laboratory) located in Ribeirão Preto Medical School, University of 

São Paulo, Brazil will start in January 2024. This new laboratory in the field of 

Immunology/Neurology will be directed by José Carlos Alves Filho (Associate professor at USP) and 

Nicolas Riteau (CRCN at CNRS, INEM Orléans). The aim is to implement long-term highly 

collaborative research on the topic of regulation of host responses and immune health.  

 

There are opportunities for motivated students willing to join our International Research Laboratory 

to perform a PhD. Please contact us at Nicolas.riteau@cnrs-orleans.fr for any question and 

preliminary discussion.  
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https://crid.fmrp.usp.br/crid/pesquisadores-principais/jose-carlos-farias-alves-filho/
https://www.inem.cnrs.fr/
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